
Letter from John G. Leake to Robert W. Leake, 1774

A letter from John Leake to Robert W. Leake regarding business with Charity French involving a land purchase. In the letter John 
Leake tried to persuade Robert that he should not build a grist mill. On side two, John Leake made reference to the escalating 
political unrest in Boston.

Identifier
NYSA_A4016-77_V7_F131d

Alternate Identifier
DMS ID Number: 163927

Date
May 7 1774

Contributor
Leake, John G.

Repository
New York State Archives

Source
New York State Archives, New York State Engineer and Surveyor. Records of Surveys and Maps of State Lands, 1686-1892. 
Series A4016-77, Volume 7, Folder 131, Item d.

Rights
This image is provided for education and research purposes. Rights may be reserved. Responsibility for securing permissions to 
distribute, publish, reproduce or other use rest with the user. For additional information see our Copyright and Use Statement

More From This Series
Records of surveys and maps of state lands

Geographic Locations
New York (is associated with)

/index.php/About/Copyright

